
Slater & Gordon shares concerns about Alan Jones' comments and we believe that he has crossed a 

line. Slater & Gordon has asked the company that places our media advertising to cancel any 

advertisements that had been scheduled to run on 2GB. Slater & Gordon stands with thousands of 

Australians who would want us to advertise elsewhere. 


